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From: Andrew Reamer
To: Plimpton, Suzanne H.; Finamore, John M.
Subject: [EXTERNAL] - draft ICR for 2021 NSCG (OMB Control # 3145-0141)
Date: Tuesday, April 28, 2020 8:46:23 AM

Good morning Suzanne and John,

On behalf of the American Economic Association's Committee on Economic Statistics, I'm
writing to request the draft ICR materials for the 2021 National Survey of College Graduates,
per today's FR notice. Are there any changes proposed for the 2021 NSCG compared to the
2019 NSCG? Thanks very much,

Andrew

-- 
Andrew Reamer
Research Professor
George Washington Institute of Public Policy
George Washington University
 
805 21 St., NW,  Room 613
Washington, DC  20052
 
areamer@gwu.edu
(202) 994-7866
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